
   
 

   
 

 

Houston Training 2026 Open for Registration 
 

Dear friends,  
 

We are pleased to be able to announce the next Houston Introduction to Seafarers' Welfare 
training for February 22-27, 2026.  

 

Thank you to our local hosts Houston International Seafarers' Center and partners ICMA, Stella Maris, The 
Seamen's Church Institute, and The Mission to Seafarers for all their support over the years. The course typically 
welcomes from 15 to a maximum of 20 students (2025 group photo above).  This course mirrors that given in the 
International Christian Maritime Association (ICMA), and welcomes students from all over the world. 

 

Students can register at this link: http://houstonschool.namma.org/. Regular registration includes the cost of hotel, 
food, and program for the whole week in Houston. 
 
We would be pleased if you could share this announcement with your networks. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Jason Zuidema 
 

 

 

 

  

 
 

Register Here 
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